SCOTT SCHERER, ESQ. CHAIR

KIM WALLIN, CPA, CMA, CFM VICE CHAIR



ROSS E. ARMSTRONG EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

SAM HARVEY PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICER

PRESS RELEASE

(775) 684-5469

COMMISSION ELECTS LEADERSHIP, BEGINS LEGISLATIVE COMMITTEE MEETINGS

RENO, NEVADA (August 20, 2025)

Each year the Commission elects a Chair and Vice Chair to lead the Commission in its work on behalf of the people of the State of Nevada. At its August 20, 2025 meeting, the Commission re-elected Scott Scherer, Esq. as Chair and Kim Wallin, CPA, CMA, CFM as Vice Chair.

In addition to leadership elections, the Commission reviewed the first draft of their annual report, received an update on agency operations, and launched their Legislative Committee to review and make determinations on what potential improvements to the Ethics Law they may propose for the 2027 Legislative Session. Any members of the public with suggestions on improvements to the Nevada Ethics Law can submit opinions to the Commission's main email address, nce@ethics.nv.gov.

The Commission's next meeting will be September 3, 2025.

A Review Panel of the Commission met on the same day and made the following determination:

In re Stavros Anthony, Case No. 25-024C - Deferral Agreement Recommended

CONTACT

Ross E. Armstrong, Esq Executive Director

Contact: NCOE@ETHICS.NV.GOV